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Watts Remy

From: Juniper Bacon <juniper@wasabigirl.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 12:43 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 931 

Modernizing FERNS in SB 931 is so important. My 9 neighbors and myself along a 7 mile stretch of 2 roads in the Jewell 
of Clatsop County live next to and get their water from springs on Industrial Forest lands or adjacent to them. We need 
to protect ourselves and our livestock in a timely fashion from toxic sprays. Many more individuals live in rural and 
coastal areas that are impacted by toxic sprays.  This is a list of 2019 Chemical(s) that may be used: 2,4-D with 
choline,atrazine,clopyralid,glyphosate,hexa zinone,triclopyr with ester Chemical Carrier(s): water,Forest Crop Oil 
Chemical Additive(s): Crosshair,MSO. 
 
Please help us protect us from the harms of toxic spraying and pass HB 931 
 
Susana Gladwin 
82316 Hwy. 103 
Seaside or 97138 


